
JANUARY TUITION DUE
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Scarlet Bettencourt
Yuliana Cano Gil

Aria Flint
Yaluo Fu

Isabella Garcia
Lauren Lumia

Morgan McPhee
Mackenzie Morgan
Liorah Murachver

Isabella Pen
Abigail Therrien

See you back in
classes

beginning
January 8th

January tuition is now due.  Please log into the parent portal to check
you balance via the studio website. You may pay via Venmo

 (GLDA-1379),call 978-458-5836 to make a payment over the phone,
 or cash-check-card at the studio lobby.

Costume balance, $30 per class, will be sue with your February tuition.
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Dress Rehearsal
June 10th 5-9 p.m.
at Chelmsford HS

13th Annual Recital
June 15th @ 1 p.m.
at Chelmsford HS

Inclement Weather

GLDA does not follow any particular school cancellation. 
For the safety of our staff, dancers, and their families, classes may

cancelled at the discretion of Ms. Jen. If inclement weather arises, a text,
email, posts on Facebook and Instagram will be posted at least 2 hours

prior to a class beginning.

Please check with the front desk or in the parent portal to be sure we have
your correct cell phone and email address.



Sign up on
the parent
portal for
this one
day pop

up camp!

Book your dancers
birthday party

today!


